Killinkere NS Day of Action for Water
4/06/2021

In conjunction with both Our Green-School Action Plan and Our Active School Action Plan we had a water walk to highlight the walk that many in our developing nations take daily to access water.  This walk is often taken by women and children and may not always produce clean water that ourselves in Killinkere often take for granted.
The event:
The children from 2nd to 6th worked in their pods to carry 20 to 30 litres of water around an outlined course.  The children in Junior Infants, Senior Infants and First class carried glasses of water around the same course.  
They traversed the junior yard, up the steps, through the large and small tyres, around both senior courts, along the pitch and followed the course back again to the start.  It was challenging but the children enjoyed the event and it was keenly supported by all pods.  Thanks to the co-operation of the teachers to help it run smoothly.  The junior classes didn’t spill a drop and the senior classes rallied around each other to get those drums home.  All children had to carry the drum at some stage during the run/walk.  It was delightful to see the kindness of the children who helped and supported and encouraged each other.

Well done to all.
Times:
Junior Infants:
Senior/first: 23:50:02
First/second: 
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4th/5th:  21:07:63
6th:  18:31:75

